UNSWORTH NEWS



MONDAY 22 SEPTEMBER 2025

Year 6 visit to Robin Wood!

Year 6 had a truly unforgettable adventure at Robin Wood Activity Centre! The children were an absolute credit to the school, showing exemplary behaviour throughout the trip.

A huge thank you goes to all the staff who accompanied them and made this experience possible.

The pupils took part in a fantastic range of activities, including the thrilling piranha pool, canoeing, climbing, nightline, team challenges, quest, caving, zip line, and the giant swing. Through these activities, the children developed invaluable skills such as resilience, courage, independence, empathy, teamwork, and supporting one another. It was wonderful to see everyone encouraging their friends and rising to new challenges together—well done, Year 6!









Certificate winners

Well done to these superstars! They were all awarded a certificate on Friday during our praise assembly.

YR: Bailee & Casper Y1: Harriet & Kilian Y2: Reia & Albert Y3: Jack & Isla Y4: Milo & Charlie Y5: Zoya & James Linc: Elliot, Robson

See Saw Drop In For Parents & Carers

Mrs Newton is our SeeSaw Lead in school. She is hosting some drop in sessions in school to help parents to navigate SeeSaw. The first is next **Tuesday 30**th **September 3.30-4pm**. Please bring with you your device and your child's OR codes.





MONDAY 22 SEPTEMBER 2025

A wonderful week of learning

It's been a wonderful week in school, full of resilience, creativity, and new experiences. Year 1 showed fantastic resilience on Thursday when a leak in their classroom meant their lessons had to move to the hall for both Thursday and Friday—they adapted brilliantly and kept smiling throughout, and also enjoyed their computing lessons. Reception had a great time searching for natural objects outdoors to make hedgehogs, showing lots of imagination and teamwork.



Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed their swimming sessions, making great progress and having lots of fun in the pool. Year 2 loved their learning in the forest with Mrs Edwards on Wednesday, exploring nature and developing their curiosity. We were also delighted to launch our new Computer Explorers Club for Year 3 and Year 4, giving pupils the chance to develop their digital skills in a fun and creative way. **Well done to everyone for making this week so special!**











DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

* Tuesday 30th September ~ Flu vaccinations
Tuesday 30th September - PTA Meeting ~ 6-7pm
Monday 6th October 6pm ~ Y6 parents session ~ SATs Awareness
Monday 20th & Wednesday 22nd October - Parents Evening
Thursday 23rd October - Photograph Day
Friday 24th October - End of Half Term

PTA - Have your say! Tuesday 30th Sept 6-7pm

We're holding a PTA meeting on Tuesday 30th September and warmly invite all parents, grandparents, and carers to come along and share their ideas for the year ahead.

Our PTA is a small but dedicated group of around eight regular members, and we're keen to grow! There's no pressure to commit to every activity – current members help out as and when they can, fitting around work and family life.

Whether you're curious, have suggestions, or just want to lend a hand occasionally, we'd love to see you there. Both Mrs Grundy and Mrs Newton will be attending to support the PTA and represent the school's voice. Please come along if you can – your input makes a real difference!

Car Park Update

Please **do not** park on the car park if you do not have a parking permit.

We will be sending new permits out this week. As you are aware, places are limited.

Permits are issued on a needs basis, for those children that need them most.

We appreciate your support and co-operation with this.